
Out of respect for God’s House and in courtesy to others, please silence all cell phones and pagers. 

ORDER OF WORSHIP SERVICE 
       SUNDAY  -  JANUARY 31, 2016 
 
”Who is this King of glory? The LORD strong and mighty, the LORD mighty in battle…Who 
is he, this King of glory? The LORD Almighty - He is the King of glory.”     
               Psalm  24: 8 - 10   ~     NIV 

TODAY'S SERMON    
Today’s sermon  given by Associate Pastor Jesse Bellamy is entitled,   “Who Is the 
King of   Glory?” 
 
NEXT SUNDAY’S SERMON   
Next Sunday’s sermon, given by Pastor Willard High is entitled, “We shall Be 
Changed!” The key scripture is 2 Corinthians 3:12-4.  
 
FUTURE ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS                                                                     

 Christian Education Classes - 1st & 3rd Sundays of the Month 
 

HOSPITALITY MEETING                                                                                                    

There will be a meeting today for all hospitality volunteers and  those interested in 

volunteering at 12:15 in the Annex. 

EXPERIENCING GOD GROUP 
The "Experiencing God Group" will meet today at 1:15 pm in the Annex.            

                            ~   Barbara Williamson                     

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION CLASSES! 

Classes for Children and Teens will be held next Sunday, February 7th.  Children 

will be taught the 3rd of 4th classes on "CREATION". The Apologetics curriculum 

addresses life issues we all may face in our Christian struggle. Teens: Your partici-

pation is very important to us.                             ~    Christian Education Teachers 

NOTE:CONGREGATIONALMEETING - FEBRUARY 14TH                                           

Please plan to attend our first Congregational Meeting of the New Year on Sunday, 

February 14th at 12:30 in the Sanctuary. We will discuss the financial year, budg-

ets, and future fiscal plans. 

NO FOOD OR DRINK IN THE SANCTUARY                                                                  

Recently we discovered dark stains in the Sanctuary carpet from a dried liquid. We 

are sure the spill was an accident but accidents happen. Please follow the rule: No 

food or drink in the Sanctuary. 

Wedding Anniversaries   
 

There are no known wedding anniversaries to announce at this time. 
 

Musical Prelude Don Gibson   

Worship Leaders Carissa Mebane &  Dolphus Williamson 

Opening Prayer Traci Gunnum 

Songs of Praise  (standing)  You are my All in All 

  Above All 

Intercessory Prayer Associate Pastor Dolphus Williamson 

Church Life Ministry Updates 

Special Music 
 
Selection:  

Babbie Mason (Pre-recorded)  
 
“Jesus Is Lord of All”  

Scripture Psalm 24:7-10 

Scripture Reader Antoinette Jackson 

Message “Who Is the King of Glory?”   

Sermon Speaker Associate Pastor Jesse Bellamy  

Read in Unison Psalm 24:9     Leader   -     Psalm 24:10   All 

The Giving of our Offering Offertory Team 

Offertory Prayer  

Song of Praise (standing)               How Great is our God! 

Benediction         

Postlude   

   



 

 

YOUR CHURCH ELDERS ARE HERE TO SERVE YOU… 

 Willard High, Pastor 
 P.O. Box 306, Matteson, IL  60443 
 (708) 748-3074         willard.high@gci.org 

Rick Shallenberger, District Pastoral Leader 
(513) 202-1299 

South Suburbs & NW Indiana 
 
Pastor Willard High 
(708) 566-5722    Church Office 
(708) 748-3074     Home Office 
 

Associate Pastor Eugene Dumas 
(708) 922-1410 

 Chicago 
 
 Associate Pastor Jesse Bellamy 
 (773) 873-5554 
 Associate Pastor Dolphus Williamson 
 (773) 995-1217 
 Associate Pastor Barbara Williamson 

Lost and Found 
 
Ula Hicks 
(219) 938-5671 
 

Church Website 
scchurch.us  

Bulletin Items 
Andrea Saunders   alsize12@yahoo.com     (The deadline for submitting bulletin items is Monday) 

    THANK YOU FOR YOUR OFFERINGS  

        We will update you on giving during future town hall meetings.                          

Announcement Bulletin 
of 

The Shepherd’s Community Church 

10 W. 150th Street  

Harvey, IL  60426 

Our mission statement -  
"We strive to be a spiritually sound, friendly and nurturing fellowship;  

using our gifts to serve our neighbor, proclaim the gospel  
and promote reconciliation."  

Sunday January 31, 2016                       10:30AM 

SEP CAMP 2016 
SEP Heartland Camp will be held from July 31- August 6.  The early bird registration 

deadline is 3/31/16.  If you are in need of assistance to attend camp please get your re-

quest in to Mrs. High by March 1, 2016. 

HELP US KEEP UTILITY COSTS DOWN                                                                                   

You can help us keep our gas and electric costs down by turning off fans, heaters, and 

lights when they are not a benefit to yourself or other ministries.   Please remember to 

turn off appliances after use and do not change thermostat settings.   

SUPER BOWL PARTY - POTLUCK 
The Shepherd's Community Church Men's Ministry is hosting a Super Bowl Party and 
Potluck next Sunday, February 7th beginning at 5:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  All at-
tending are asked to bring a food, snack, or drink item (no alcoholic beverages).  See 
Walter Burtin, Jr. or Tony Gregory with any questions.                                                                         
 

SNACK DONATION SCHEDULE                                                                                         

1
st
 Sunday Donations by families last names beginning (A-L)                                             

“If many will give just a little, we will have more than enough.”  


